Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI- Westem Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Kalibo, Aklan

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors/
Principals in-charge of the District/
Head Teacher In-charge of the District
Heads of Public Elementary Schools

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please be informed that the district elementary Edukasyon sa
Pagpapakatao (EsP) coordinators’ meeting on September 21, 2017 is
rescheduled on September 28, 2017 at 8:30 in the morming, ASJ Hall, Divisiop
Office. ‘ ‘

For your information, guidance and compliance.

Very truly yours, | ?

FOR THE OFFICER-IN-CHARGE i
OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT: V’

W 1 |
Mrs. PATROCENIA Y. MAMBURAM }
Administrative Officer V
Administrative Services
In-Charge of the Division W
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“May Ratawhayan ag kalipayan sa among mga escuelakan”




